
   

 

The Greenfield Farmers Market has reserved a booth space designated for non-profit organizations of 

the greater Greenfield Community! The intention of this booth space is to allow non-profits who wish to 

promote their work/cause the ability to do so as well as enhance the connections in the community. 

Some examples of non-profit booth appearances include: The Boys & Girls Club recruiting volunteers, 

Susan G. Komen promoting Breast Cancer Awareness Month, any non-profit handing out organization 

information/flyers/etc.  

We will allow each organization one market appearance. Additional appearances may be granted if 

there are vacancies; these would most likely be booked no more than one week ahead of time. Contact 

information on your form will be utilized in instances the market needs to fill a spot at the last minute.  

Please fill out the application below for consideration. If you have further questions, you may contact us 

at farmersmarket@greenfieldwi.us. Our onsite Market Manager is Heidi Herro. Should you have any 

day-of emergencies, questions or concerns, she may reached at (414) 312-2799. 

Contact Name: 

Organization Name:  

Address:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Website/Facebook/Twitter:  

Name & Number of On-site Contact Person (if different from above): 

Date(s) Requested:  

Purpose of Participation:  

Will you have any free giveaways? If so, what?  

Please provide a copy of your 501(c)3 form with your request. 

Note: While this opportunity is not intended to be a fundraising avenue, the City has approved the Market as a venue for City 

Department promotions.  
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